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	BISD 2020-21 Enrollment Information
(Numbers pulled from Infinite Campus on December 7, 2022)

	GES
	BMS/BHS

	Preschool
	52
	6
	30

	K
	33
	7
	42

	1
	47
	8
	45

	2
	37
	9
	69

	3
	33
	10
	63

	4
	36
	11
	64

	5
	40
	12
	46

	Total 
	278
	Total
	359


BISD Total Enrollment Preschool - 12th Grade: 637


	BISD Attendance 

	
	GES
	BMS/BHS

	August (8/17-8/31)
	95.75%
	94.63%

	September (9/1 - 9/30)
	95.24%
	91.94%

	October (10/1 - 10/31)
	94.78%
	92.84%

	November (11/1 - 11/30)
	92.95%
	89.80%

	December (12/1-12/7)
	91.80%
	86.56%

	August 17th - December 7th 
	94.42%
	91.90%



· The attendance audit will take place the week on January 23rd. I am looking forward to working with KDE to ensure we have the correct practices and procedures in place. I am utilizing the KDE documentation provided to prepare for the upcoming audit.
· The calendar committee will meet this month to start discussing options for the 2023-24 District Academic Calendar.  The goal is to finalize the draft calendar and have it to the board for the first reading during the January meeting.
· We are continuing to establish and refine our district enrollment procedures for non-resident students. I am working closely with Mrs. Middleton to ensure we have clear procedures and policies in place before we have open enrollment in the spring.
District Assessment Coordinator 
· Winter MAP administration will begin after winter break in both buildings. Fall MAP grade level data can be accessed HERE. We will review growth data after the winter assessment window closes in January.  I plan to share growth data with the board in February. 
· The district assessment calendar can be accessed HERE.
· KSA data can be found on the School Report Card WEBSITE 
· BHS will administer the KYOTE assessment  December 12th - 14th.  These testing dates were added to the district assessment calendar.
· Preliminary Brigance data can be accessed HERE. 
· ACCESS testing will take place January 30, 2023 - February 3, 2023.  Ashley Valerius, NKCES EL consultant, is working hard preparing materials and communication about the upcoming assessment.  Ashley Valerius, Heather McDougall, Sara Teegarden, and myself collaborated this month to determine testing locations and review assessment procedures.

Gifted and Talented
· Currently, we have 8.2% of students in our district identified in our gifted education program. Tracey Elrod, our gifted and talented teacher, is working closely with staff and administration to identify more students. They are utilizing various data points, along with teacher and parent input to identify students.  This has been a huge need in our district for several years.  Tracey is collaborating with teachers to provide resources to elevate instruction and co-teaching in classrooms when appropriate.  She is also pulling small groups, planning field trips, and communicating with all stakeholders.  We are working closely to ensure all procedures are in place to identify our students showing qualities required for gifted and talented identification.  We are thrilled to have Tracey.  She is already making a huge difference in our gifted and talented program.  I can’t wait to see what the future holds. Click HERE to see gifted and talented participation numbers by category.  




